
Welcome to Our Guests! 
If you are a visitor, we want to welcome you to our church.  Thank you for 
coming to worship the Lord with us.  Visitors please feel free to fill out the front 
and back of the narrow Information insert in the bulletin and place it in the 
offering tray or hand it to an usher.  Members can use this form too! 
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At Work, School Home and 
First Southern Baptist Church of Coalinga 

Sunday Morning, May 7, 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Sunday   9:00 a.m. Launch in to the Deep Corporate Prayer Time 
   9:30 a.m. Coffee and Fellowship Time 
 10:00 a.m. Sunday School/Bible Study for all ages 
 11:00 a.m. Morning Worship Service 
   4:30 p.m. Church Business Meeting – Postponed til June 4 
   6:00 p.m. Bible Study –  “When God’s Spirit Moves”  
   

Monday   6:30 p.m. Ladies Bible Study – “All Things New” 
   

Tuesday 10:30 a.m. Ladies Craft Time 
   7:00 p.m. Isaiah Bible Study  
   

Wed. 11:30 a.m. Ladies Bible Study  –  Cancelled This Week  
   6:30 p.m. Praise Team Practice 

 

Follow Along During Message  Using YouVersion Bible App 
May 7th Event Web Address: http://bible.com/events/212860    
Bible References, Key Points & place to take notes 
are in the event.  You can search for our events & 
share them.  

YouVersion/Bible App: Just open your app, then click on 
“More” in bottom right corner and then on “Events”.  It can 
locate Church for you or you can manually do the search.  
There you will find events and messages.   

“Galactic Starveyors” Vacation Bible School 

Needs Your Help! 
1.  We would like to make another float for Derby Days                      

and begin making decorations for the buildings. 
a. We need donations to buy supplies.  If you can help 

please mark an envelope “VBS Float and Decorations” 
and place your offering in the offering bag. 

b. We need volunteers to make the float and/or 
decorations.  If you can volunteer, please let Cathy 
know soon. Workday for the float is Saturday, May 20 th 
starting at 9:00 a.m. If you have tools, please call Pastor 

c. We need volunteers to walk the Derby Days Parade 
Route passing out flyers.  Please let Cathy know. 

2.  We need workers for VBS.  Please let Beth know. 
3. We need you to begin praying for VBS, the workers & kids. 
Your response to these requests will determine what we are 
able to do this year for VBS.  Thank you!  VBS is 6/19 to 6/23.  

 

Prayer Chain Text 
Please text Cathy at 559-362-7905 if you would like to 
have your cell phone added to the prayer chain and 
announcement text list.  

 

Beginning On A Week From Monday 
Monday, May 15th at 6:30 p.m. 

Cost: $13.00 for Workbook 
New Ladies Bible Study: 

Stronger: Finding Hope in Fragile Places 
     Through biblical teaching and real life 
application, this study teaches that believers do not 
have to live in weakness. God is stronger than 

every struggle you will ever face. All who receive Jesus Christ have been 
hidden in Him. We have been made alive in Him through the forgiveness 
of our sin, filled in Him with all the fullness given to Him, brought near 
to God in Him, and blessed with every spiritual blessing in Him. 
 
      As we have received Christ Jesus, we are now called to walk in a 
manner worthy of Him. Strengthened with all power, according to His 
glorious might, for all endurance and patience with joy, giving thanks to 
the Father, who has qualified us to share in so great an inheritance. 
Today, because of Christ, you can live stronger. This study will guide 
women into biblical truth through exposition and story, so they live 
confident, transformed, Christ-radiating lives marked by His strength. 



Help Provide Food For Our Food Pantry Ministry 
                                      Save Mart S.H.A.R.E.S. is now being operated through  

                        eScrip.  If you haven’t signed up yet, you will need to visit the  
                        eScrips website (escrip.com) and register to be able to  
                        participate in the new program.  You will need to select the  
                        church (First Southern Baptist Church of Coalinga) in the  
                        “Schools or Non-Profits” section of your profile.  Remember we 

use this money to help feed those in need.  If you select multiple organizations to 
support, they will split the money up. The S.H.A.R.E.S. program will now be linked to 
your phone number and the Save Mart Rewards program. So now you will just use your 
phone number at register for your rewards and S.H.A.R.E.S. together at same time 
when you check out. 

 

 Missionary Moments: Pushing Back Spiritual Darkness  
[Connecticut] JOSHUA SMITH is the worship and arts pastor for a 
church plant in Connecticut. There is a spiritual darkness there. 
Mediums, psychics and healers are often the ones New Englanders turn 
to in their search for spiritual insight. Unfortunately, Christianity and the 
church are rarely considered as sources for guidance. Many consider 
Christianity a dying movement that doesn’t relate to their everyday 
needs, much less their eternal needs. But with your help through the 
Cooperative Program, people in Connecticut are coming to Christ. 
Joshua asks Christians to pray for God to continue to provide resources 
&. safety for him &. his family as they serve there. 
 

          Please remember to turn in your monthly roof fund pledge. 
 
 

                      Have You Signed Up To Help Bring Snacks at 

                    9:30 on Sundays for Coffee Time? 

                                     Next Week –  May    7th – The Glovers 
                                                             May  14th –  

 

Happy Birthday! 
May 10 – Shannon Brown 

 

Nursery Workers 

Today –  May   7th – Beth Williamson and Julia Rosas 
                May 14th – Donna King and Debbie Whitwill 

                 

Children Church Workers 
Today –    May   7th – No Children’s Church 
                  May 14th – Melissa Cleveland and Volunteer Needed 
 
 

                                          First Southern Baptist Church of Coalinga 

                                             297 Washington Street/P.O. Box 1021 

                                             Coalinga, CA  93210       (559) 935-0504 

                                               www.fsbccoalinga.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


